
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 
Intermittent Road Closure of Breakwater 

Road, Swansea Docks 
 
Port Users and Tenants are advised that due 

to crew filming on the road, there will be 
intermittent road closures of 5 min intervals 
on Breakwater Road on Thursday June 17th 

2021 between 0900 – 1400hrs. 
 

Forest traffic services are managing the 
traffic during this time with road signs and 

traffic lights. 
 

Please take care and reduce speed 
 

If you require more information please 
contact Swansea Port Security on 07385 

433107. 
 


